
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

28 September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Penguin cluster have been studying The Romans in History this term.  As part 
of the topic we plan to visit the Reading Museum on Thursday 11 October. 

We will be leaving in the morning and will return in time for transport in the 
afternoon. Students will be travelling by school mini bus. 

Students will be required to wear full school uniform and bring a packed lunch 
and drinks with them.  Students will not need to bring any money as the visit is 
free. However, if you want to send some money for spending money then feel 
free to send this with your child on the day.  

Yours faithfully  

  

Rosina Mitchell 
Andersen Class Teacher 
 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
REPLY SLIP 

 
Name of student…………………………………… 

 
Please tick one of the following options: 
 

 

Packed lunch from home  
 
 

School packed lunch  
 
 

 

 


